Alamance Community Fire District, Inc.
4108 Presbyterian Road

Greensboro, NC 27406
Phone 336-697-0572, Fax 336-697-7392

March 11, 2019
Steven Thomas,

The Alamance Community Fire Department has a vacancy with one of our Fire Commissioners.
Mr. Wayne Miller has resigned his position due to moving out of the district. We would like to
replace him with Mr. Floyd Fogelman of 3909 Presbyterian Road Greensboro NC, 27406 his
phone number is 336-681-2611 if you would need to contact him.

Chief Kevin Bowers
Alamance Community Fire Department



